
MEETING MINUTES FROM JULY 17
TH

 2014 
  
No Treasurer's report was available as the Treasurer was out of town. 
 
President's report:  

 Ditches from Cobb to Brailsford have been cleaned.  

 She pointed out an error in the published meeting date in the Journal-Scene. The Secretary 
will get right on that. It was suggested that she just list the meeting as the third Thursday of 
the  month and not list the date. 

 
Webmaster's report:  

 An e-mail was sent to D. Chinnis regarding the need for ditches from Greenhurst Avenue to 
Miles Rd. need to be cleaned. The weeds make turning onto Miles Rd. dangerous. The State 
DOT cleaned it. 

 
Secretary's report:  

 Membership was asked if they wanted to consider a flag in the center as one was given to her. 

 Some discussion about need for a light to be on the flag if it is up permanently and not taken 
down at night. Tabled for now. 

 
Old Business:  

 National Night out is coming next month. We hope for a good turnout for the neighborhood. 
 
New Business:  

 Webmaster reminded members that if they have ditches which need cleaning let him know. 
 
Guests:  

 Tony Provensano and friend from Summerville Place who came to observe and talk about 
setting up a Crime Watch in Summerville Place. They were referred to Summerville Police who 
have jurisdiction there. 

 Lt. Barnhill reported that there were 4 incidents in Greenhurst, a death on Susan, armed 
robbery on Susan, vandalism on Judith. An incident also occurred on Dessie Ct. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 8:05. 
 
NATIONAL NIGHT OUT AUGUST 5th at 7PM at Dave's house at 108 Bailey. 
 
The August Meeting scheduled for 8/21 was canceled due to 3 of the 4 officers being out of town. 
 

 


